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Did you guess the teacher correctly? 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Mrs Shilling hasnΩt 

changed a bit!                           

              Hello Everyone 
It was great to hear that Year 6 

are continuing 
to look after 
their  buddies 
even during 
lockdown. 
These photos show Tilly (Y6)  chat-
ting to Jack (Wrens) via Zoom. 

 
Virtual Art Club 

This week Art Club looked at perspective and showing how 
to create a sense of distance by drawing different sized 
sheep. Bottom leftñOllie G (Jays) , top leftñHarry (Y3), 
bottom right Ollie (Owls) and top right Lilou (Y3). 

 

      This Weekôs Awards     
                       
 
 
 
  
 

 
Writer of the Week        

Chara (Owls) for well planned stories and beautiful 
joined-up handwriting.  
Matty (Year 5) for his Moon Landing report  

      Mathematician of the Week  
Amy (Year 6) for brilliant work on her Archimedean spi-
ral   
Aila (Year 4) for continued excellent Maths work  

    Reader of the Week 
Isabella (Wrens) for making her own book.  
Joe (Year 5) for his enjoyment of non-fiction books  

 Citizen of the Week  
Sofia (Y4), Ivy (Jays), Ethan (Jays), Lucy (Y5) - read the 
celebration page to find out more. Well done to you all.  

Friday 

June 26th 2020 

Birthdays 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Happy Birthday To é 

 

 Sofia (Y6) June 27th 

Aila (Y4) June 27th 

Molly (Y6) June 29th 

Lily (Y4) June 29th 

Ethan C (Y6) July 1st 

Lucia (Y4) July1st 

Jacob (Wrens) July 2nd 

Arie (Owls) July 2nd  

 

 

 

Y5 Back in School 
Welcome back to school Year 5! 
The picture shows Abe hitting a 
rounder (one of many!!) in their 
game on Tuesday. Like Year 6, 
they know their way round the 
new one-way system and have 
thoroughly enjoyed their time 
back in school. 

                            

Mrs Shilling 


